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Stop Fountain Wind 
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Dear California Energy Commissioners, 

 

I do not support The Fountain Wind Project or any other similar development of wind power 

generation in Shasta County.  Many of the residents and most of the visitors who come here 

choose this place for the natural beauty of the mountains here in the north state.  Most visitors 

are trying to leave behind industrial development for a few days. They want a quality outdoor 

experience. They do not come here to see a forest of industrial towers taller the buildings in San 

Francisco or Los Angeles.  Industrial development of this kind is just not OK in this 

setting.  Why? 

 

They are a dangerous fire hazard. 

 

They are an impediment to aerial firefighting because of their extreme height. 

 

They destroy the natural beauty of the mountains by their presence. 

 

They are offensive to the local First Nations tribes as proposed because they are so imposing and 

unnatural. 

 

Please reject The Fountain Wind Project. 

 

Mark McKinley 

8515 Deschutes Road 

Palo Cedro, CA 96073 
 


